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Changes in Yolo County Public Health Laboratory Services  
 
(Woodland, CA) – Beginning August 15, Yolo County’s public health laboratory services for public 
healthcare providers will be enhanced and provided by the Napa-Solano-Yolo County Public Health 
Lab, located in Fairfield.  Healthcare providers with questions should call (707) 784-4410. 
 
Testing of water samples for the general public can still be obtained at the Yolo County Health 
Department, Environmental Health Division, located at 137 N. Cottonwood Street in Woodland.  
Samples can be dropped off Mondays through Fridays, before 3:00 p.m.  Residents with questions about 
testing water samples should call (530) 666-8646. 
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